
 

NORTHWOOD HOUSE CHARITABLE TRUST 

LATEST NEWS  

Our thanks to everyone who supported the Cowes Big Lunch on Sunday, 2nd June.  Once again we were 

lucky with the weather and a great day was had by all. 

 

On Sunday, 23rd June join us on the Northwood House lawns for great music and food as we come 

together for our second annual fundraiser to help save Northwood Park Tennis Courts as a community 

sports facility.  Even though fantastic efforts have been made over the last 12 months to raise funds and 

improve the courts, including the impressive new fence, there is still a long way to go to fund further 

improvements and ongoing maintenance costs to keep this fantastic community sports facility open and 

viable.  So join us for a very sociable evening from 6:00 pm, with prosecco on arrival and a delicious hog 

roast supper laid on by the Isle of Wight Bacon Company. 

Great live music will accompany the evening with Mike Jolliffe and his band.  The Northwood House 

marquee will be in situ with a fully licensed bar, so even if the weather is less than clement you can still 

enjoy the evening under cover. 

Tickets are £20 each for adults, with an adult & child combo ticket available for £35.  All profits to the 

"Save the Courts Fund" spearheaded by Northwood House Charitable Trust "Tennis in the Park" 

Committee and can be purchased either from the office 293642, or through our website: 

 https://www.northwoodhouse.org/events/ .  

Last years event was extremely well supported and raised over £3,000 which have helped contribute to 

improvements already made. 

 

On Sunday, 7th July alongside our regular Sunday Car Boot Sale on the lawns off Ward Avenue, Cowes 

we will be holding a Wedding & Bridal Themed Jumble, so time to go into the attic and have a good clear 

out! 

Entry is free for buyers from 9:00 am.  Refreshments and toilets will be available in the Stable Cafe. 

Sellers: £5 a car £10 a van, set up from 8:30 am.  No need to pre-book – Just turn up on Sunday 

morning! 

June 2019 

For further information about any items in this Newsletter, please telephone Shirley Hilton 293642  

Email administrator@northwoodhouse.org 



 

With Cowes Week approaching why not join us for one of Cowes Week’s social highlights… the 

Northwood House Ladies Lunch on Thursday, 15th August.  Enjoy a sumptuous two course lunch with 

coffee in the confines of the Northwood House Ballroom, all served to perfection by premier Island 

caterers  “All About Catering”.  It’s the perfect chance to gather a table of  girlfriends, work colleagues 

or  team-mates for a lovely afternoon out.  Then why not spend the rest of the afternoon relaxing in the 

Lawn Lounge marquees or enjoying our Gin Festival?  Tickets are available from: 

https://www.northwoodhouse.org/event/cowes-week-ladies-lunch/ or the office on 293642.  More 

details, including menu, can be found under Forthcoming Events. 

 

The Wight Proms is back from 29th August - 1st September, and even bigger and better than last 

year!  Since the huge success of the inaugural ‘Wight Proms’ in 2018, festival organisers have been 

working hard to bring yet another all-star line-up to the Island. 

 

Following the popular format of last year’s festival, the Wight Proms are proud to announce ‘A Wight 

Laugh’ on the Friday night starring comedy legends Alan Davies and Shappi Khorsandi, ‘Wight at the 

Musicals’ on the Saturday night, starring the magnificent West End and Broadway star Ruthie Henshall, 

and ‘Last Wight of the Proms’ on the Sunday, starring the incredible Lesley Garrett CBE alongside the 

Wight Proms Concert Orchestra. 

 

In an effort to offer even more to the Island community, two new events have been added to this year’s 

event: ‘Wight at the Movies’ and ‘Peter & the Wolf’.  The outdoor cinema will be held on the 

Thursday, screening two classics: The Greatest Showman and Dirty Dancing, which have already 

generated huge interest on social media.  Peter & the Wolf is on Saturday afternoon and a 

perennial favorite by Sergei Prokofiev, which helps children to enjoy the experience of going to a concert 

by making it fun and entertaining. 

 

Tickets on sale now from http://www.wightproms.co.uk  or 01983 213622 

 

We look forward to welcoming you here at Northwood House very soon. 

 

The Northwood House Charitable Trust AGM takes place 

on     Wednesday, 24th July 2019 at 7:00 pm.  Papers will 

be sent out by email to all members at the beginning of 

July.  If you are not a member and would like to join us you 

can find out more here about membership  

https://www.northwoodhouse.org/charitable-

trust/membership/ or you can pick up a membership 

form from the office.   

https://www.northwoodhouse.org/charitable-trust/membership/
https://www.northwoodhouse.org/charitable-trust/membership/
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